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Practical XMPP 2016-09-30 unleash the power of xmpp in order to build
exciting real time federated applications based on open standards in a secure
and highly scalable fashion about this book learn about the fundamentals of
xmpp and be able to work with the core functionality both server side and in
the browser build a simple 1 to 1 chat the hello world of xmpp explore multi
user chat publish subscribe systems and work with a decentralized social
network author lloyd watkins is a member of the xmpp standards committee who
this book is for if you want to learn about the fundamentals of xmpp be able
to work with the core functionality both server side and in the browser then
this book is for you no knowledge of xmpp is required or of tcp ip networking
it s important that you already know how to build applications of some form
and are looking get a better understanding of how to implement xmpp for one
or more of its many uses you should be interested in the decentralized web
know html and likely know javascript and nodejs you will probably know json
and hopefully xml this is the native output of xmpp what you will learn
install and configure an xmpp server and use it to connect from a traditional
desktop client and send a message build a simple server side application that
will respond to messages from our logged in desktop client install and run
xmpp ftw connect to the server from the browser and handle incoming outgoing
messages connect to a multi user chat room send receive stanzas add a room
password join a protected room set the room s subject and change a user s
affiliation get to grips with the publish subscribe extension of xmpp and use
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it to build a pusher system that can make any website real time build a
simple xmpp component and create an extension for xmpp ftw that allows you to
use your own custom format build an xmpp version of the classic game pong in
detail xmpp extensible messaging and presence protocol is a messaging
protocol that enables communication between two or more devices via the
internet with this book developers will learn about the fundamentals of xmpp
be able to work with the core functionality both server side and in the
browser as well as starting to explore several of the protocol extensions you
will not only have a solid grasp of xmpp and how it works but will also be
able to use the protocol to build real world applications that utilize the
power of xmpp by the end of this book you will know more about networking
applications in general and have a good understanding of how to extend xmpp
as well as using it in sample applications style and approach through a
number of hands on projects this book shows you how to build usable
applications that highlights a feature of xmpp
賢く使いこなしたい人のためのChromebookｽﾀｰﾄｶﾞｲﾄﾞ[第2版] 2023-11 ict教育の現場やテレワークなど様々な目的で役立
つchromebook 本書ではchromebookを使いこなすためのテクニックやchatgptの使い方 chromebook plusなどについて解説し
ます
CoffeeScript Application Development 2013-01-01 coffeescript application
development is a practical hands on guide with step by step instructions
follow the smooth and easy tutorial approach covering examples that build in
complexity by the final chapter you ll be wondering why you didn t try
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coffeescript sooner if you are a javascript developer who wants to save time
and add power to your code then this is the book that will help you do it
with minimal fuss you will learn a whole new language which will reduce your
application development time from weeks to days
Quality Operations Procedures for Pharmaceutical, API, and Biotechnology
2012-06-06 to stay in compliance with regulations pharmaceutical medical and
biotech companies must create qualtiy sops that build in the regulatory
requirements into actions and describe personal flow internal flow flow of
information and processing steps quality operations procedures for
pharmaceutical api and biotechnology and the accompanying cd rom take into
account all major international regulations such as fda eu gmp cgmp glp pda
technical monographs pda technical reports pma concepts journals of pda gcp
and industry standard iso 9000 to be in compliance with documentation
guidelines no other resource deals exclusively with the key elements of
quality control and quality assurance procedures for pharmaceutical
operations and provides hands on templates to be tailored to achieve global
regulatory compliance the book provides instant answers about what to include
in critical quality assurance and quality control sops and how to enhance
productivity the cd rom contains nineteen quality control and thirty three
quality assurance sops designed so that users can input them into their
computers and use their microsoft word programs to edit and print these
documents the book ensures minimization of the number of documents helping to
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reduce the nightmare like aura that surrounds an fda audit the sops
exclusively refer to the documents specially required for compliance however
specific formats are not included to ensure that the electronic templates can
be easily used by pharmaceutical bulk pharmaceutical medical device and
biotechnology industries the combination of text and cd rom presents a ready
to use resource on the quality systems of aseptic pharmaceutical non aseptic
production and to provide general information and guidelines they comprise a
tool that can be used to develop a set of quality sops in order to support
the road map established for the on time successful start up of the facility
operation in compliance with the gmp requirements
Pinterest Marketing 2012-01-02 develop and implement a pinterest marketing
strategy with this step by step guide pinterest is the fastest growing social
media platform with more than 80 percent of its users women between the ages
of 25 and 54 learn to reach this desirable market by following the advice in
this step by step task based guide it explains pinterest s unique appeal and
fundamentals then shows how to develop a strategic marketing plan set up an
account curate winning content find followers and track and monitor pinterest
traffic the popular an hour a day format uses a detailed how to approach with
case studies tips interviews and more learn how craft implement measure and
optimize a successful pinterest marketing plan explore the factors behind
pinterest s appeal and learn how to develop a plan based on your business s
core goals then implement it and monitor the results review case studies and
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interviews with successful pinterest marketers to use as guidelines for your
own campaigns pinterest marketing an hour a day gives you the know how and
the confidence to market your business on today s hottest social media
platform
Artificial Intelligence Technology 2022-10-21 this open access book aims to
give our readers a basic outline of today s research and technology
developments on artificial intelligence ai help them to have a general
understanding of this trend and familiarize them with the current research
hotspots as well as part of the fundamental and common theories and
methodologies that are widely accepted in ai research and application this
book is written in comprehensible and plain language featuring clearly
explained theories and concepts and extensive analysis and examples some of
the traditional findings are skipped in narration on the premise of a
relatively comprehensive introduction to the evolution of artificial
intelligence technology the book provides a detailed elaboration of the basic
concepts of ai machine learning as well as other relevant topics including
deep learning deep learning framework huawei mindspore ai development
framework huawei atlas computing platform huawei ai open platform for smart
terminals and huawei cloud enterprise intelligence application platform as
the world s leading provider of ict information and communication technology
infrastructure and smart terminals huawei s products range from digital data
communication cyber security wireless technology data storage cloud computing
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and smart computing to artificial intelligence
Web Information Systems Engineering - WISE 2009 2009-10-13 welcome to the
tenth anniversary of the international conference on information systems
engineering wise 2009 this year the wise conference continued the tradition
that has evolved from the inaugural conference held in 2000 in hong kong and
since then has made its journey around the world 2001 kyoto japan 2002
singapore 2003 rome italy 2004 brisbane australia 2005 new york usa 2006
wuhan china 2007 nancy france and 2008 auckland new zealand this year we were
happy to hold the event in poznan a city of 600 000 inhabitants in western
poland poznan is the capital of the most affluent province of the country
wielkopolska which means greater poland for more than 1 000 years poznan s
geographical location has predestined the city to be a significant scientific
cultural and economic center with more than just regional influence the city
is situated on the strategic cross roads from paris and berlin in the west to
warsaw and moscow in the east and from scandinavia through the baltic sea in
the north to the balkans in the south poznan is a great research and
university center with a dynamic potential in all 140 000 students are
enrolled in 26 state run and private institutions of higher education here
among which the poznan university of economics with its 12 000 students is
one of the biggest the wise 2009 conference provided a forum for engineers
and scientists to present their latest findings in related technologies and
solutions
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Microsoft Azure AI: A Beginner’s Guide 2022-04-21 explore azure ai platform
key features easy to follow tutorial for getting started with the azure ai
platform integrated platform for developing deploying and managing ai apps
includes real world scenarios and use cases to fully explore azure ai
platform description microsoft azure ai a beginner s guide explains the
fundamentals of azure ai and some more advanced topics the sole objective of
the book is to provide hands on experience working with the various services
apis and tools available in the azure ai platform this book begins by
discussing the fundamentals of the azure ai platform and the essential
principles behind the azure ai ecosystem and services readers will become
familiar with the essential services use cases and examples provided by azure
ai platform and services including azure cognitive services azure computer
vision azure applied ai services and azure machine learning the author
focuses on teaching how to utilize azure cognitive services to construct
intelligent apps including image processing object detection text recognition
ocr spatial analysis and face recognition using computer vision readers can
investigate azure applied ai services including form recognizer metrics
advisor cognitive search immersive reader video analyzer and azure bot
service bot framework and the bot framework emulator will be explored in
further detail and how they can be used in ai applications to improve their
conversational user interfaces with azure machine learning studio you will
also learn to incorporate machine learning into your enterprise level
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applications what you will learn get familiar with azure ai platform and the
cognitive capabilities of azure learn to create apps that can process photos
detect faces and detect objects utilize ocr handwriting recognition and
spatial analysis in your development learn about azure ai services like form
recognizer metrics advisor cognitive search azure immersive reader and video
analyzer try out several nlp applications with the azure bot framework who
this book is for this book teaches ai developers machine learning engineers
net developers and architects how to swiftly develop intelligent applications
utilizing the azure ai platform knowledge of net or net core is strongly
advised to get the most out of the book table of contents 1 azure ai platform
and services 2 azure computer vision image analysis processing content
moderation object and face detection 3 computer vision text recognition
optical character recognition spatial analysis 4 azure cognitive services
custom applications leveraging decision language speech search 5 azure
applied ai services 6 azure applied ai services bots a brief introduction 7
machine learning infusing ml in custom applications using ml net 8 machine
learning using azure ml studio
大規模言語モデルを使いこなすためのプロンプトエンジニアリングの教科書 2024-03-14 この商品はタブレットなど大きいディスプレイを備えた端末で読むこ
とに適しています また 文字だけを拡大することや 文字列のハイライト 検索 辞書の参照 引用などの機能が使用できません 生成aiの使いこなしにぐっと差がつ
く 本書は chatgptをはじめとする 大規模言語モデル から 望んだ回答をうまく得るための プロンプトエンジニアリング を網羅的にまとめた書籍です 一
人ユニット クジラ飛行机 名義で活動するプログラマー 代表作に テキスト音楽 サクラ や日本語プログラミング言語 なでしこ など 2001年オンラインソフ
ト大賞入賞 2004年 ipa未踏ユースのスーパークリエイター認定 2010年 ipa oss貢献者賞受賞 技術書も多く執筆しており html5 js
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php pythonや機械学習 アルゴリズム関連の書籍を多く手がけている この商品は固定レイアウト型の電子書籍です この商品はタブレットなど大きいディスプ
レイを備えた端末で読むことに適しています また 文字列のハイライトや検索 辞書の参照 引用などの機能が使用できません お使いの端末で無料サンプルをお試しい
ただいた上でのご購入をお願いいたします 本書内容はカラーで制作されているため カラー表示可能な端末での閲覧を推奨いたします
UGC NET library Science unit 4 book with 400 question answer (theory+mcq) as
per updated syllabus 2023-02-02 ugc net library science unit 4 book with 400
question answer theory mcq as per updated syllabus
基礎から丸わかり！ChatGPTをはじめるガイド 2024-05-04 この商品はタブレットなど大きいディスプレイを備えた端末で読むことに適しています ま
た 文字だけを拡大することや 文字列のハイライト 検索 辞書の参照 引用などの機能が使用できません chatgptをはじめる 仕事や日々の生活で上手に使い
こなす 本書は 丁寧な解説で chatgptの基礎から応用までがバッチリわかる１冊です 目次 googleアカウントを作成する 第1章 chatgptの基
礎 第2章 登録の仕方について 第3章 文章を作成しよう 第4章 文章を編集しよう 第5章 文字データを処理しよう 第6章 パソコンの知識を深めよう 第7
章 もっと便利に使いこなそう 一躍有名になったchatgptですが 自分とは無縁のもの と思っていたらもったいない chatgptを活用すればビジネスシー
ンではもちろん 日常のちょっとしたことでも うんと効率よく 便利になるのです 本書は実際の画面を用いながら手順を一つずつ 丁寧に解説しているので ビギナー
でも簡単に 楽に使いこなすことができます 催促や謝罪など 書くのにちょっと時間がかかるメール タスクの手順のまとめ 英語のくだけた表現 作詞や小説の作成
テーマパークを巡るプラン 冠婚葬祭のマナー ペットにあげられない食べ物の確認 しりとり勝負 かわいく 元気づけてもらう など chatgptに聞けば えっ
そんなことまで という依頼にも あっという間に対応してくれます さらに応用編として データベースから特定のものを検索 自由な発想でアイディアをもらう
windowsパソコンのファイルの保存場所を知る excelでの複数のやり方を提案 youtube動画の内容を要約するといったやり方も伝授 全ページカラー
なので 読みやすさも満点です
가조파 2005-04-06 가조파 란 무엇입니까 가조파 는 이미지의 특징을 사용하여 유사한 이미지를 검색하고 식별하는 이미지 검색 엔진으로
2011년에 종료되었습니다 당신이 얻을 수 있는 혜택 i 다음 주제에 대한 통찰력 및 검증 1장 가조파 2장 올더웹 3장 구글 애드센스 4
장 스텀블어폰 5장 얀덱스 6장 마이크로소프트 빙 7장 차차 검색 엔진 8장 이미지 메타 검색 9장 시공간 소프트웨어 10장 덕덕고 ii
가조파에 관한 대중의 주요 질문에 답변합니다 iii 다양한 분야에서 가조파를 사용하는 실제 사례 이 책은 누구를 위한 책인가 전문가 학부생
대학원생 매니아 취미생활자 가조파 에 관한 모든 종류의 기본 지식이나 정보를 넘어서고 싶은 사람들
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Developing eBay Business Tools For Dummies 2024-03-21 features ready to use
applications all available on the cd rom that ebay sellers can plug right
into their pages more advanced users can tweak the applications to suit
specific needs shows you how to streamline an ebay business by leveraging
programming technologies and the ebay api application program interface
explains how to connect ebay pages to the apis of related companies paypal
fed ex ups and the usps as well as to microsoft office applications such as
outlook and excel provides expert tips and tricks for implementing ebay
technologies such as image handling shipping calculators enhanced about me
pages and back office tools
Web API Cookbook 2024-03-26 javascript gives web developers great power to
create rich interactive browser experiences and much of that power is
provided by the browser itself modern web apis enable web based applications
to come to life like never before supporting actions that once required
browser plug ins some are still in an experimental stage but many are ready
for use today with this hands on cookbook author joe attardi helps you
explore the powerful apis available in modern browsers and guides you through
the specific tasks that they unlock because these features are web standards
there is comprehensive documentation available from trusted resources such as
mdn docs the knowledge you ll gain is transferable across different companies
and projects learn the breadth of functionality available in modern browser
apis explore future apis that are still in an experimental stage discover
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newer elements such as dialog that replaces the need for a third party
library build more powerful and interactive web applications using native
apis understand the permissions model used by the browser to unlock
functionality such as geolocation and push notifications
Pass the Professional Google Cloud Architect Exam in 20 Days 2019-09-18 land
your dream cloud job pass the professional google cloud architect exam in 20
days even with no prior experience fast track your cloud career with this
comprehensive guide to acing the professional google cloud architect exam in
just 20 days whether you re a seasoned it pro or just starting out this book
offers a proven 20 day plan with step by step explanations of core gcp
services infrastructure data storage networking security and more practical
exercises to solidify your understanding insider tips and best practices from
google cloud experts mock exams to test your knowledge and build confidence
bonus section craft a winning resume and ace your job interview don t wait
get certified unlock new opportunities and take your career to the next level
buy now and start your journey today
Java 2021-06-15 the best in java concepts description it covers all the
topics of java with explanation like object and class this super instance
static final package interface abstractÊexception handling applet swing event
handling collections gui awt thread servlet jsp jdbc look and feel rmi socket
programming and many more keywords and topics Ê this book helps you to
understand each and every topic of java practically it will help you in
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developing software and websites because one should have sound practical
knowledge it covers all the topics which are important from the point of view
of the interview certification and examinations and no topic is left
untouched key features well versed in c and oops wants to learn java
programming not familiar with java and has good knowledge of programming
wants to learn android or other app development website development wants to
work as freelancer wants to fight for certification interview examination
what will you learn this book will help developers to easily develop
attractive and efficient dynamic web applications using java it will be a
great source of reference for developers for migrating applications to open
source technologies such as html5 and mysql who this book is for this book
will prove to be a Òmust haveÓ for beginners as well as experienced
professionals as it is a stepping stone for learning java technology table of
contents 1 history in brief 2 magic code bytecode 3 operators in java 4 java
comment 5 java control statement 6 iteration looping 7 array 8 object and
classes 9 constructor 10 Ê static 11 Ê this keyword 12 Ê final keyword 13 Ê
java regular expressions regex 14 Ê string 15 Ê instanceof 16 Ê inner class
17 Ê inheritance 18 Ê abstractionÊ 19 Ê exception 20 Ê package 21 Ê
collection and generics 22 Ê applets 23 Ê adapter class 24 Ê multhreading 25
Ê networking 26 Ê file handling io package 27 Ê serialization 28 Ê java
advance 29 Ê extra efforts
Intelligent Systems and Learning Data Analytics in Online Education
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2005-10-24 intelligent systems and learning data analytics in online
education provides novel artificial intelligence ai and analytics based
methods to improve online teaching and learning this book addresses key
problems such as attrition and lack of engagement in moocs and online
learning in general this book explores the state of the art of artificial
intelligence software tools and innovative learning strategies to provide
better understanding and solutions to the various challenges of current e
learning in general and mooc education in particular intelligent systems and
learning data analytics in online education shares stimulating theoretical
and practical research from leading international experts this publication
provides useful references for educational institutions industry academic
researchers professionals developers and practitioners to evaluate and apply
presents the application of innovative ai techniques to collaborative
learning activities offers strategies to provide automatic and effective
tutoring to students activities offers methods to collect analyze and
correctly visualize learning data in educational environments
Google Search & Rescue For Dummies 2021-05-07 be amazed at all the ways
google s at your service here s how to find your way through all the
information google offers more than a search engine google has become a
lifestyle this book introduces you to the rest of the google family valuable
tools such as google maps google video google earth google scholar and gmail
play google games shop with froogle or find stuff on your own computer with
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google desktop the possibilities will make you google eyed discover how to
refine your results with search operators use google as an answer engine
enjoy one click searching with google toolbar get specific information with
google labs services simplify e mail with gmail
API Testing and Development with Postman 2022-07-05 explore the world of apis
and learn how to integrate them with production ready applications using
postman and the newman cli key featureslearn the tenets of effective api
testing and api designgain an in depth understanding of the various features
postman has to offerknow when and how to use postman for creating high
quality apis for software and web appsbook description postman enables the
exploration and testing of web apis helping testers and developers figure out
how an api works with postman you can create effective test automation for
any apis if you want to put your knowledge of apis to work quickly this
practical guide to using postman will help you get started the book provides
a hands on approach to learning the implementation and associated
methodologies that will have you up and running with postman in no time
complete with step by step explanations of essential concepts practical
examples and self assessment questions this book begins by taking you through
the principles of effective api testing a combination of theory coupled with
real world examples will help you learn how to use postman to create well
designed documented and tested apis you ll then be able to try some hands on
projects that will teach you how to add test automation to an already
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existing api with postman and guide you in using postman to create a well
designed api from scratch by the end of this book you ll be able to use
postman to set up and run api tests for any api that you are working with
what you will learnfind out what is involved in effective api testinguse data
driven testing in postman to create scalable api testsunderstand what a well
designed api looks likebecome well versed with api terminology including the
different types of apisget to grips with performing functional and non
functional testing of an apidiscover how to use industry standards such as
openapi and mocking in postmanwho this book is for the book is for software
testing professionals and software developers looking to improve product and
api quality through api test automation you will find this book useful if
understand apis and want to build your skills for creating testing and
documenting apis the book assumes beginner level knowledge of javascript and
api development
Workshops at 18th International Conference on Intelligent Environments
(IE2022) 2019-09-24 the term intelligent environments ies refers to physical
spaces in which information and communication technologies are interwoven
with sensing technologies innovative user interfaces robotics and artificial
intelligence to create interactive spaces which increase the awareness and
enhance the experience of those occupying them the growing ie community is
rooted in academia but increasingly involves practitioners it explores the
core ideas of ies as well as the factors necessary to make them a reality
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such as energy efficiency the computational constraints of edge devices and
privacy issues this book presents papers from workshops held during the 18th
international conference on intelligent environments ie2022 held as a hybrid
conference in biarritz france from 20 to 23 june 2022 the conference is now
recognized as a major annual venue in the field of ie it offers a truly
international forum for the exchange of information and ideas and welcomes
contributions from all technically active regions of the planet included here
are 35 papers from the 1st international workshop on sentiment analysis and
emotion recognition for social robots sentirobots 22 1st international
workshop on edge ai for smart agriculture eaisa 22 2nd international workshop
on artificial intelligence and machine learning for emerging topics alleget
22 11th international workshop on the reliability of intelligent environments
worie 22 2nd international workshop on self learning in intelligent
environments selie 22 5th workshop on citizen centric smart cities solutions
ccscs 22 11th international workshop on intelligent environments supporting
healthcare and well being wishwell 22 exploring some of the latest research
and developments in the field the book will be of interest to all those
working with intelligent environments and its associated technologies
9th International Workshop on Spoken Dialogue System Technology 2024-01-05
this book presents the outcomes of the 9th international workshop on spoken
dialogue systems iwsds towards creating more human like conversational agent
technologies it compiles and provides a synopsis of current global research
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to push forward the state of the art in dialogue technologies including
advances in the context of the classical problems of language understanding
dialogue management and language generation as well as cognitive topics
related to the human nature of conversational phenomena such as humor empathy
and social context understanding and awareness
100％ムックシリーズ　恐竜＆古代生物最強ランキング図鑑 1987 この商品はタブレットなど大きいディスプレイを備えた端末で読むことに適しています また
文字だけを拡大することや 文字列のハイライト 検索 辞書の参照 引用などの機能が使用できません 恐竜 古代生物の中で最強なヤツとは一体 膨大な情報をもと
にaiと一緒に完全格付け 数億年の昔 地球を支配していた恐竜や古代生物たち 彼らがもし 同じ時間に生きていたとしたら いちばん強いのは いったい そんな疑
問を世界中の 古生物学 化石学 の情報をもつ 最新ai chatgpt チャット ジーピーティ にぶつけ 全88種類の恐竜 古代生物の最強ランキングをつく
るためのアシストをしてもらいました はるか昔の最強生物がわかるだけでなく 化石から得られた研究結果 これまで積み上げられてきた膨大な情報のもと 彼らの生態
や化石についての知識も学べる新感覚の図鑑が 本書 恐竜 古代生物最強ランキング図鑑 です
Instant Information 2006-12-11 provides names and numbers of nearly 10 000
organizations and other sources of expert information on over 40 000 subjects
Rootkits For Dummies 2017-09-12 a rootkit is a type of malicious software
that gives the hacker root or administrator access to your network they are
activated before your system s operating system has completely booted up
making them extremely difficult to detect rootkits allow hackers to install
hidden files processes and hidden user accounts hackers can use them to open
back doors in order to intercept data from terminals connections and
keyboards a rootkit hacker can gain access to your systems and stay there for
years completely undetected learn from respected security experts and
microsoft security mvps how to recognize rootkits get rid of them and manage
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damage control accompanying the book is a value packed companion cd offering
a unique suite of tools to help administrators and users detect rootkit
problems conduct forensic analysis and make quick security fixes note cd rom
dvd and other supplementary materials are not included as part of ebook file
Striking Power 2013-05-09 threats to international peace and security include
the proliferation of weapons of mass destructions rogue nations and
international terrorism the united states must respond to these challenges to
its national security and to world stability by embracing new military
technologies such as drones autonomous robots and cyber weapons these weapons
can provide more precise less destructive means to coerce opponents to stop
wmd proliferation clamp down on terrorism or end humanitarian disasters
efforts to constrain new military technologies are not only doomed but
dangerous most weapons in themselves are not good or evil their morality
turns on the motives and purposes for the war itself these new weapons can
send a strong message without cause death or severe personal injury and as a
result can make war less rather than more destructive
Windows Phone 8 Unleashed 2000-03-16 windows phone 8 unleashed is the
definitive guide to microsoft s new windows phone 8 platform for intermediate
to advanced developers written by microsoft mvp and leading windows phone and
wpf innovator daniel vaughan this full color guide covers everything
developers need to rapidly build highly competitive windows phone 8 mobile
apps vaughan teaches through complete sample apps leveraging the mvvm pattern
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illuminating each key concept with fully explained code and real world
context he presents best practices for building highly functional
maintainable and attractive mobile interfaces integrating touch rich media
and data testing profiling and more expanded and updated vaughan shares
expert insights available in no other book drawing on his exceptional access
to the windows phone development team through the elite microsoft silverlight
and wpf insiders group along the way he presents exceptionally practical and
thorough coverage of many powerful new windows phone 8 platform enhancements
including full chapters on voice commands and speech synthesis incorporating
speech driven experiences wallet integration new live tile capabilities the
nokia maps control launching apps via file and protocol associations and much
more detailed information on how to get started quickly with windows phone
xaml development in visual studio master the capabilities model threading and
the execution model create attractive mobile interfaces using windows phone s
rich set of controls including the windows phone toolkit make the most of the
application bar and other interface elements enhance user experience with
advanced support for touch gestures and sensors build location aware apps
that use nokia maps and location services incorporate speech driven
experiences quickly internationalize apps for global markets leverage windows
phone 8 s improved camera support connect apps to online services via soap
rest and odata validate user input on the client side or via wcf services use
windows phone 8 s powerful local database support implement background
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actions file transfers and audio playback automatically launch your app using
file and protocol associations unit test to find defects earlier saving time
and money
i-Net+ Certification For Dummies? 2023-08-25 so you want i net certification
but you don t want to spend every waking hour studying have no fear i net
certification for dummies is here delivered in plain language and in a fun
entertaining style this book can shorten your study time and help you pass
the i net certification exam the book reviews the essentials of the internet
and helps you hone your test taking skills plus i net certification for
dummies includes a companion cd rom loaded with hundreds of practice
questions the entertaining quicklearn sci fi study game and several test prep
software demos each chapter features reviews of key study subjects self
assessment tests to see what you already know and tips to help you manage and
save time while studying or taking the exam this book can really help you get
up to speed on internet technology covers exam iko 001
The New Automation Mindset 2016-08-30 explore the true potential and impact
of business automation digital transformation of the business landscape is
well underway and businesses are being reshaped faster than ever before
agility and adaptability are now critical components of these business
survival but building these traits requires a holistic approach with an
unrelenting focus on automation how does one go about developing that focus
in the new automation mindset the leadership blueprint for the era of ai for

http://samsungevents2020.mombaby.com.tw/


foundation engineering lecture note on shallow Copy

samsungevents2020.mombaby.com.tw

all renowned entrepreneur and tech strategists vijay tella scott brinker and
massimo pezzini deliver a guide to implementing automation in the real world
avoiding jargon and vague bromides in favor of concrete examples of the
successful integration of automated technologies and descriptions of the
positive results they had on the companies that deployed them in the book you
ll also find hands on advice for c suite executives front line managers and
everyday employees to implement effective automation frameworks insightful
explorations of the innovation and growth advantages of automation deep
treatments of how automation is about more than just rpa or robotic process
automation and efficiency an inspiring and practical presentation of one of
the most essential topics in business today the new automation mindset will
earn a place on the bookshelves of founders entrepreneurs managers
shareholders tech enthusiasts knowledge workers and anyone else with an
interest in digital transformation and commerce
Federal Energy Regulatory Commission Reports 1999-12-13 the hitchhiker s
guide to python takes the journeyman pythonista to true expertise more than
any other language python was created with the philosophy of simplicity and
parsimony now 25 years old python has become the primary or secondary
language after sql for many business users with popularity comes diversityâ
and possibly dilution this guide collaboratively written by over a hundred
members of the python community describes best practices currently used by
package and application developers unlike other books for this audience the
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hitchhikerâ s guide is light on reusable code and heavier on design
philosophy directing the reader to excellent sources that already exist
The Hitchhiker's Guide to Python 2023-10-03 infoworld is targeted to senior
it professionals content is segmented into channels and topic centers
infoworld also celebrates people companies and projects
InfoWorld 2000-04-10 this book experiences the future of patient centered
healthcare and dives into the latest advancements and transformative
technologies that are revolutionizing the well being of individuals around
the globe the readers can join authors on an engaging journey as the authors
explore the captivating realm of ambient assisted living and unlock its
immense potential for improving healthcare outcomes this book goes beyond
mere exploration it invites readers to embark on a voyage of discovery as
authors unveil the outcomes of groundbreaking research ideas with a diverse
range of applications from deep learning in healthcare to cutting edge models
the authors offer a comprehensive view of the opportunities and challenges
that lie ahead whether you re a healthcare professional an academic seeking
the latest insights or a researcher delving into the realms of ambient
assistive technology biomedical engineering or computational intelligence
this book is an invaluable resource additionally postgraduate students
pursuing data engineering systems find it to be an essential guide each
chapter stands independently providing a comprehensive overview of problem
formulation and its tangible outcomes the readers can immerse themselves in
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the world of patient centered healthcare today and become part of the
forefront of innovation
Enabling Person-Centric Healthcare Using Ambient Assistive Technology
2013-06-15 infoworld is targeted to senior it professionals content is
segmented into channels and topic centers infoworld also celebrates people
companies and projects
InfoWorld 2016-01-03 build and optimize windows phone 8 apps for performance
and security drill into windows phone 8 design and architecture and learn
best practices for building phone apps for consumers and the enterprise
written by two senior members of the core windows phone developer platform
team this hands on book gets you up to speed on the windows 8 core features
and application model and shows you how to build apps with managed code in c
and native code in c you ll also learn how to incorporate windows phone 8
features such as speech the wallet and in app purchase discover how to create
uis with unique layouts controls and gesture support manage databinding with
the model view viewmodel pattern build apps that target windows phone 8 and
windows phone 7 use built in sensors including the accelerometer and camera
consume web services and connect to social media apps share code across
windows phone 8 and windows 8 apps build and deploy company hub apps for the
enterprise start developing games using direct3d test your app and submit it
to the windows phone store
Windows Phone 8 Development Internals 2023-11-03 leaving his pennsylvania
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steel town home as a young man author kenneth d campbell scrambled to land a
magazine writer s job in manhattan he followed his new boss s instruction to
watch that rat hole newspaper slang for a beat or coverage topic campbell s
rat hole was the real estate investment trusts or reits untested entities
just approved by congress in watch that rat hole campbell intertwines his
personal journey with his unique observations as an investment newsletter
editor witnessing the reit revolution his rat hole he tells how that casual
assignment became a distinguished lifework in three areas writing campbell
wrote an influential reit stock market newsletter and co authored the first
hardcover reit book investment banking he and his partner advised on more
than two dozen mergers and acquisitions managing money campbell co founded a
major realty stock money manager in addition he provides an insider s take on
investment styles of 1980s activists including carl icahn michael milken
leland speed sam zell and warren buffett and their nearly two dozen company
purchases and takeovers and he presents valuable insights into a number of
business and stock market issues offering personal recollections of the world
of real estate investment watch that rat hole gives insight into reits this
little understood but pivotal area of business and finance
Watch That Rat Hole 2013-12-18 how to use chatgpt to write fast validated
java code key features discover how to leverage java code generated with
chatgpt to expedite the development of practical solutions for everyday
programming challenges gain insight into the benefits of harnessing ai to
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elevate your effectiveness as a software engineer elevate your professional
journey by significantly boosting your programming efficiency to swiftly
produce reliable tested code harness and validate the potential of chatgpt
both directly through the chatgpt java api and indirectly by leveraging
chatgpt s java code generation capabilities description embark on a
fascinating journey into ai powered software development with chatgpt this
transformative book challenges the conventional speed of software development
by showcasing a diverse array of inquiries directed at cutting edge ai tools
including ask ai chatgpt 3 5 perplexity ai microsoft bing chatbot based on
chatgpt 4 0 and the phed mobile app diving deep into the integration of java
and chatgpt this book provides readers with a comprehensive understanding of
their synergy in programming each carefully crafted question serves as a
testament to chatgpt s exceptional ability to swiftly generate java programs
the resulting code undergoes rigorous validation using the latest open source
eclipse ide and the java language empowering readers to craft efficient code
in a fraction of the usual time the journey doesn t end there this book looks
ahead to the promising future of chatgpt unveiling exciting potential
enhancements planned by openai these innovations are poised to usher in even
more formidable ai driven capabilities for software development what will you
learn develop nlp solutions in java for mathematical content and sentiment
analysis seamlessly integrate chatgpt with java via openai api harness ai
powered code snippet generation and intelligent code suggestions leverage
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rapid idea prototyping and validation in java development empower the
creation of tailored java applications enhance efficiency and expedite
prototyping with instant ai insights who is this book for this book is
tailored for java programmers it consultants systems and solution architects
with fundamental it knowledge it offers practical templates for java
programming solutions complete with chatgpt powered examples these templates
empower developers working on data processing mathematical analysis and
document management facilitating implementations for industries such as
manufacturing banking and insurance companies table of contents 1 getting
started with chatgpt 2 java programming best practices as stated by chatgpt 3
developing java code for utilizing the chatgpt api 4 java program for using
binary search 5 installation of the latest open source eclipse java ide 6
chatgpt generated java code for fourier analysis 7 chatgpt generated java
code for the fast fourier transform 8 chatgpt generated java code for
indexing a document 9 chatgpt generated java code for saltikov particle
distribution 10 chatgpt generated java code to invert a triangular matrix 11
chatgpt generated java code to store a document in the ibm filenet system 12
conclusions and the future of chatgpt for program development 13 appendices
for additional questions index
Practical Java Programming with ChatGPT 2010-12-28 distributed and cloud
computing from parallel processing to the internet of things offers complete
coverage of modern distributed computing technology including clusters the
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grid service oriented architecture massively parallel processors peer to peer
networking and cloud computing it is the first modern up to date distributed
systems textbook it explains how to create high performance scalable reliable
systems exposing the design principles architecture and innovative
applications of parallel distributed and cloud computing systems topics
covered by this book include facilitating management debugging migration and
disaster recovery through virtualization clustered systems for research or
ecommerce applications designing systems as web services and social
networking systems using peer to peer computing the principles of cloud
computing are discussed using examples from open source and commercial
applications along with case studies from the leading distributed computing
vendors such as amazon microsoft and google each chapter includes exercises
and further reading with lecture slides and more available online this book
will be ideal for students taking a distributed systems or distributed
computing class as well as for professional system designers and engineers
looking for a reference to the latest distributed technologies including
cloud p2p and grid computing complete coverage of modern distributed
computing technology including clusters the grid service oriented
architecture massively parallel processors peer to peer networking and cloud
computing includes case studies from the leading distributed computing
vendors amazon microsoft google and more explains how to use virtualization
to facilitate management debugging migration and disaster recovery designed
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for undergraduate or graduate students taking a distributed systems course
each chapter includes exercises and further reading with lecture slides and
more available online
Distributed and Cloud Computing 2017-03-27 sharepoint is gaining recognition
as a full fledged application server with many features and enhancements that
specifically allow non developers to create sophisticated intranet sites
however with the 2010 release microsoft s sharepoint increasingly becomes a
compelling development platform the strong application programming interface
api its highly extensible nature and its foundation on the underlying net
framework all generate the perfect storm to make it one of the most powerful
web development platforms available however with power comes complexity the
wide range of usage scenarios make it difficult for developers to grasp the
full ability of this next generation platform this book takes an in depth all
encompassing approach to programming concepts the extensibility interfaces
and how to embrace sharepoint as a toolkit full of features available to web
developers take an in depth look into the internals of sharepoint create
sophisticated applications using sharepoint controls and databases understand
the api and use in conjunction with asp net to extend sharepoint sharepoint
is more than a portal and more than an intranet harness its capabilities and
put it to work for you
SharePoint 2010 as a Development Platform 2016-11-23 this book presents a
selection of papers from the 2017 world conference on information systems and
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technologies worldcist 17 held between the 11st and 13th of april 2017 at
porto santo island madeira portugal worldcist is a global forum for
researchers and practitioners to present and discuss recent results and
innovations current trends professional experiences and challenges involved
in modern information systems and technologies research together with
technological developments and applications the main topics covered are
information and knowledge management organizational models and information
systems software and systems modeling software systems architectures
applications and tools multimedia systems and applications computer networks
mobility and pervasive systems intelligent and decision support systems big
data analytics and applications human computer interaction ethics computers
security health informatics information technologies in education and
information technologies in radiocommunications
Recent Advances in Information Systems and Technologies big data and smart
service systems presents the theories and applications regarding big data and
smart service systems data acquisition smart cities business decision making
support and smart service design the rapid development of computer and
internet technologies has led the world to the era of big data big data
technologies are widely used which has brought unprecedented impacts on
traditional industries and lifestyle more and more governments business
sectors and institutions begin to realize data is becoming the most valuable
asset and its analysis is becoming the core competitiveness describes the
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frontier of service science and motivates a discussion among readers on a
multidisciplinary subject areas that explores the design of smart service
illustrates the concepts framework and application of big data and smart
service systems demonstrates the crucial role of smart service to promote the
transformation of the regional and global economy
Big Data and Smart Service Systems
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